
 
 
 
March 2020 
 
Hello Armstrong Families, 
 
Mrs. Halstead is providing this link with art activities that your children can enjoy while they are at home 
(copy and paste): 
 
 
shorturl.at/txPX9 
 
 
You can email Mrs. Halstead at: 
 
Carla_Halstead@gateschili.org  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. McGary 
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